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Newsletter – Aug 2010 

 

Coming Events 
11 Aug - AGM.  Members should note the Shimano Catana 720 spin rod and a Shimano 
Sedona 100 reel donated by James Morgan of Tackle World earlier this year will be a 
lucky door prize.  Furthermore, members accepting nomination for positions on the 
committee will receive a bonus entry. 
 
12, 19 and 26 Sep - Fly Casting classes on lawns of Old Parliament House. 
 
9-10 Oct - Lyle Knowles Trophy on Eucumbene River 
 

28 Jul - Fly Tying Class 
Stuart arranged for Steve to be a guest instructor.  Steve led a great evening and passed 
on some good tips from his extensive knowledge of saltwater flies and how to tie and use 
them. 
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MINUTES OF CAA MEETING 9Jun 2010 
 
http://www.canberra-anglers.asn.au/ 
 
Members present: Bill, Alan, Jason M, Greg, Charlie, Norm, Peter, Damian H, Max, 
Geoff and Stefan. 
 
Apologies: Randy, Ian, Lyall and Owen. 
 
Minutes of Previous Meeting  
 
The proposal that had been suggested to use the Shimano Catana 720 spin rod and a 
Shimano Sedona 100 reel donated by James Morgan of Tackle World last month, as a 
lucky door prize at the AGM was carried.  Furthermore, members accepting nomination 
for positions on the committee will receive a bonus entry. 
 
Correspondence  
 
Derek no present so post box not cleared. 
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Treasurer’s Report 
 
Treasurer reported the club had expended around $380 for boat cover and had 
outstanding items for reimbursement of: 

• $137 for PO Box. 
• $40 for internet domain name. 

 
Forthcoming Club Events 
 
a. 19-20 June trip to Pejar – contact Alan by Monday. 
b. Reminder for trophy holders to return trophies for engraving at the July meeting. 
c. Reminder of AGM in August - especially nominations for committee. 
d. Geoff will check with Chris regarding on-water day for fly casting.  Geoff himself 
cannot attend. 
e. 9-10 Oct Lyle Knowles. 
 
Fishing reports 
 
Five members attended the event at Tumut - suggest it was a good outing that should be 
repeated next year. 
 
Norm reported on fishing at Middling Bank with Eucumbene dropping. 
 
Owen reported 38cm trout on the Thredbo. 
 
Closure 
 
Geoff declared the formal part of the meeting closed.  The next meeting is to be held on 
14 Jul 2010.  Jason then spoke about his two recent trips to Canada and New Zealand. 
 
 
Geoff       Bill  
Vice President      Secretary 
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MINUTES OF CAA MEETING 14 Jul 2010 

 
http://www.canberra-anglers.asn.au/ 
 
Members present: Ian, Bill, Alan, Charlie, Peter, Damian H, Max, Paddy, Derek, Stuart 
and Stefan. 
 
Apologies: Randy and Jason P. 
 
Minutes of Previous Meeting  
 
Secretary apologised for not publishing minutes on web and read from notes. 
 
Correspondence  
 
Nil of interest. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
Treasurer reported the club had end of FY balance at bank of $1845. 
 
Mark F's services as auditor will be sought. 
 
Forthcoming Club Events 
 
a. Reminder of AGM for 11 August - Stefan was authorised to cater for a few 
nibbles as per last year. 
b. Fly tiers asked to start preparing flies for raffle prizes at the fly casting. 
c. Ian provided a strawman draft for next year's program.  Discussion was conducted 
and an agreed program finalised for  
 
Closure 
 
Ian declared the  meeting closed.  The next meeting is the AGM to be held on 11 Aug 
2010.   
 
 
 
Ian       Bill  
President      Secretary 
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